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Quay County Government
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Tucumcari,  NM  88401

Greetings,

This is a letter confirming minor changes to your current Department of Health, Improving Health Initiative FY 04 contract as discussed at the last round of District and Tribal Health Council Leadership meetings and in a memo from Beth Leopold, Director of the Improving Health Initiative dated February 13, 2004.

This letter shall be attached to your Department of Health, Improving Health Initiative contract documenting the below described changes:

a) All items referring to planning documents, such as the Community Health Profile and the Community Health Improvement Plan shall have the deadline dates changed from March 31, 2004 to April 30, 2004.

b) The requirement to attend a 4th quarter statewide meeting or health council leadership meeting shall be changed to coordinator participation in a meeting with the Department of Health Secretary on April 2, 2004.

c) Continue both community action  planning teams as currently scheduled with a break scheduled June 1st through the end of the contract period.

We hope that these changes provide more time and opportunity to meet your council’s needs during this transition.

Sincerely,

Wanda Gielow de Figueroa, RN, C.

Department of Health, Program Manager
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